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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

March 2023 
 

 
Federal regulations require each Registered Investment Advisor to provide all advisory clients with a 
copy of the advisor’s Privacy Policy Statement and a summary of material changes to its Form ADV Part 
2A. 

 
Fort Washington’s Form ADV Part 2A, dated March 29, 2023, was prepared in accordance with SEC 
requirements and contains the following material changes from its last annual amendment (filed on 
March 30, 2022): 
 

 Updated the Sub-Advisory Section to remove Fort Washington’s sub-advisory relationships with 
Hirtle Callaghan. 

 Updated the following existing strategy names: Dividend Equity, Intermediate Fixed Income, Short 
Duration Fixed Income, and Strategic Income. 

 

Please find a copy of Fort Washington’s Privacy Policy enclosed.   If you would like to receive a copy of Fort 
Washington’s Form ADV Part 2A filed on March 29, 2023, or if you have any questions related to the 
Privacy Policy, Form ADV Part 2A, or Fort Washington in general, please contact Mike Rudnicki, AVP, 
Senior Relationship Manager, at 513-361-7932 or michael.rudnicki@fortwashington.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued confidence in Fort Washington. We truly appreciate your business. 
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